
From: Nate Swanson
To: Karen Edwards
Subject: Message to planning board
Date: Thursday, January 21, 2021 9:14:44 AM

I would like to register my opinion that the Board should adhere to the recent recommendations of the Conservation
Commission regarding plaza development.

Thank you

Nate Swanson
51 Mill Rd
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